
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 27/10/2022 6:03:15 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

27/10/2022 

MISS Giorgia Orlando 
3 / 7 Francis Street ST 
DEE WHY, 2099, NSW NSW 2099 

RE: DA2022/1510 -9  Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099 

Hi, 

I am the owner of unit 3/7 Francis Street. 

I am writing to strongly oppose to the development application number DA2022/1510. 

My main concerns are: 

1.The lack of parking for a development of this size 
2.The extra traffic it will generate to this area (already too busy). 
3. The height of the building is not in keeping with surrounding buildings. 
4. Our privacy will be damaged and i am really, really worried about the sunlight you will take 
off from our units. 

Thanks for the attention, 
Regards 

Giorgia Orlando 

2022/684768


